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Weekly Newsletter

W.b 1.2.21
This week:
In English this week we have continued with our focus on a story. This week we have created our own plans of the story to support us when we come to writing it. We made sure that we included all of the key features we need. E.g. story language, ambitious words, none negotiable words. And key points of the story. We then decided on our own resolutions section and ending to the story. Towards the end of the week we began to write the start and build up of our story this included our main character Harry waking up and finding that the school had been destroyed. The children applied key words and ideas from their plan to sequence their story and make sure that it was engaging for the reader by adding ambitious words.  The children have made a great start tot their stories and we are going to continue with writing our stories next week. 
Can your child tell you about their story?

Can they tell you what the resolution is?

Can they tell you what the ending in their story is?
In Maths this week, the children have continued Shape, Space and Measure. We have moved on to our next focus of ‘mass’. We have looked at key vocabulary linking to mass. E.g. light, lighter, lightest, lighter than, heavy, heavier, heaviest, heavier than, equal to, equal, balanced, balance and scales. We have ordered items from lightest the heaviest and from heaviest to lightest. The children have also looked at reading scales in intervals of 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. Towards the end of the week we looked at and solved word problems linked to mass and finally we ending our mass focus with an investigation. 
Can you find items at home and discuss which is the lightest and which is the heaviest?

If you have some scales can you find the mass of them in grams? 

In Topic this week the children have been focusing on science. We looked at animals’ habitats and their basic needs. We also created a class tally chart of our pets and finally we focused on the lifecycle of a butterfly and of a frog.
Can your child identify different animals’ habitats and what animals would live there?
Can your child identify an animal’s basic needs?

Can your child identify animals that could be classed as a pet?

Can your child tell you the lifecycle of a butterfly?

Can your child tell you the lifecycle of a frog?
Reminders:

Class 6 PE days are Monday and Thursday.

Class 9 PE days are Thursday and Friday.

Attendance for KS1:

Due to the schools currently being partially closed due to covid attendance is not being shared on the newsletter.

Homework

Homework will mainly be handed out on a Wednesday. On the odd occasion it may be on a different day due to timetable changes. Please return homework on a Monday. Handing it on a Monday gives you the opportunity before the weekend to ask the teacher any questions so that you are clear of how to support your child if unsure. There is a tray in each class where the homework needs to be returned. Please ask the teacher where this tray is if unsure. 
Spellings

Spellings are handed out each Thursday and your child will be tested on these spellings the following Thursday. Children will receive a list of spellings to practise each week. In addition to the spellings, children will be tested on a sentence containing the words. However, the sentence will not be sent home. This is to see if they can apply the spelling currently within their writing. Can you get your child to practise applying the words by creating their very own sentences? 
Reading Diary’s

Children in KS1 have all been provided with a Home Reading Diary. Please fill this in daily based on your child reading a couple of pages of a book or a whole book. Please return the Reading Diary to school each day and leave it in their book bags.  There are books situated in the classroom for your child to take home daily. Reading is extremely important to your child’s development so we really encourage your child to read a book or pages of a book daily. If you are unsure of your child’s reading book colour then please ask your teacher. 

Thank you 

Miss Watts and Miss Rawding
